
Firewalking – a new kind of
sponsored walk

18 fearless OneKind supporters raised more than £3,000 by
literally walking over hot coals when they took part in the

inaugural Firewalk in October 2009.

Indeed, it was so successful OneKind are doing it all again,
but this time they promise it will be twice the fun.

They are staging not one, but two OneKind Firewalks – on
Saturday 26 March 2011 in Edinburgh, and Sunday 27 March 2011
in Glasgow.

Face your fear, surrounded by family and friends, as you walk
across  burning  hot  embers  miraculously  unharmed.  It’s  the
challenge of a lifetime.

Don’t worry – tuition and training will be provided on the
night.

Venues for the OneKind Firewalks will be announced nearer the
time, so keeping checking their website for updates.

In the meantime if you are interested in taking part then get
in touch by emailing us at info@onekind.org

You will need to register with the charity, which costs £20,
and they will then send you a fundraising and information
pack, containing everything you need.

Just for the record, we have not encouraged you to do this!

OneKind is an animal protection charity.
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